
          23 November 2020 

 

Kirsty Allars 

7329 Toni Sailer Lane, 

White Gold, V8E 0E3 

 

 

To Mayor and Council, 

 

I would like to show my support for the White Gold Hydro underground project. I believe that it will add 

value to the neighbourhood from both an aesthetic and practical point of view. Many of the wires hang 

down exceptionally low and it’s only a matter of time till one is pulled down by a delivery truck. Also, 

many trees are cut awkwardly around the wires, which makes them one sided and a hazard also. 

 

I voted in favour of this project and given that more than 50% of White Gold residents also voted in 

favour, I am wondering why the democratic process is now being questioned? This could become a 

slippery precedent for the future. 

 

The values of homes in White Gold have increased substantially in the past year alone, so the cost of 

undergrounding to a resident personally has already well & truly been subsidised by the increase in their 

house value. 

 

I have been in Whistler for 12 years. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Kirsty Allars 

 

 

 




